
CVD
Mail Stop 3670

Dear Operator/Payor:

We notified you by a letter dated July 7, 1998, that at least one of your Federal oil and gas leases
was selected for possible inclusion in the royalty-in-kind pilot project that the Minerals
Management Service (MMS) of the U.S. Department of the Interior is implementing
in partnership with the State of Wyoming on October 1, 1998.

The competitive bidding process has been completed, and at least one of your properties was
successfully bid. The attached list shows all properties included in the first 6-month term of the
pilot and also the winning bidders. You can also find this list on the Royalty Management
Program’s Home Page (www.rmp.mms.gov) under "Our Future--Royalty In Kind Study Pilots."

The operator of each property listed in the attachment will be required to deliver crude oil royalty
volumes equal to the volume of oil production times the lease royalty rate percentage applicable
to each production month to the royalty oil purchaser at the applicable royalty meter or tank.
Any plans you are currently making for crude oil production, storage, transportation, and sales
should take into account that the royalty percentage of your production from the identified
property(ies) will be delivered to our oil purchaser(s) beginning October 1, 1998.

We will hold a meeting in Casper, Wyoming on September 15, 1998, to discuss delivery,
reporting, communication, and imbalance issues with interested operators, payors, and oil
purchasers. You may check the Federal Register and the Royalty Management Program’s Home
Page after September 1, 1998, for the time and location of the meeting. In the meantime, if you
have any questions about the pilot, please call Mr. Bonn Macy at 202-208-3827.

Sincerely,

Lucy Querques Denett
Associate Director for

Royalty Management

Attachment






